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*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Commissioners: The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood
Association does NOT oppose this project. (By way of information, our Neighborhood
Association only votes to “oppose” or “not oppose;” we do not “support.”).

However, since there were no proposed plans online, we strongly recommend to the
HRC that the new home be built to “fit in” with Bryker Woods, a member of the Old
West Austin Historic District and The National Register of Historic Places. We have
noticed with concern the recent new constructions are very similar and are not truly
compatible with a Historic Central City neighborhood. We hope you will encourage the
architect to be considerate of our neighborhood and its historic contributions to our city.

Thank you for your consideration and support.

Bill Woods
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee

Bill Woods

Greg Underwood, President
Joyce Basciano

Linda Godinez

--Bill W
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